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A LEADING AMERICAN UNIVERSITY WITH INTERNATIONAL REACH

From: Dr. Jeff Butterfield, Department of Computer Information Systems
To: Dr. Gordon Emslie, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs
Re: Transfer of the Computer Information Technology Program

Date: April 22, 2014

Please accept this memo as our request to officially withdraw the previous curriculum proposal to
suspend the Computer Information Technology program (reference # 555). We further propose that
this program be moved to the Department of Architectural and Manufacturing Sciences in the Ogden

College of Science and Engineering.
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Dr. Jeff Bttérfield, Comput formatior]Systems Date

Endorsements of the request to move the Computer Information Technology program (reference # 555)
from University College to the Department of Architectural and Manufacturing Sciences in the Ogden

College of Science and Engineering:
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Dr. Dennis George, Dean, Urﬁ‘%rsny College Date
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Dr. Cheryl S(é\))ens, Dean, Ogden College of Science and Engineering Date
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Dr. Ashley Foﬁ)Chaar Umfr;r{slt{(?urnculum Committee Date
Drx. Ms. Margaret Crowder, Chair, University Senate Date
Dr. Gordon Emslie, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs Date
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